June 7, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Northwest Justice Project

You still have time to submit your vote: access link here.

Decision will be made by those who participate. Poll closes at 5pm!

There has been a lot of consideration in recent months about how to hold leadership
accountable for budget decisions and the overall direction at NJP. We are at the point now
after many meetings and discussions, to poll the membership about next steps. We are
asking you to vote "yes" or "no" on whether to send this document to NJP's Board. The
decision will be made by the majority of those who participate in the poll. The poll will be
open until 5pm on Tuesday, June 7, 2022. All individual votes will be kept

confidential. Please review the attached and then cast your ballot here.

Questions? Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative,

valarie@opeiu8.org
Visit our website
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